Forest Principle:

Self-Awareness
25th April 2025

Welcome to the summer term! In assembly this week, it was amazing to see jus
how much the children seem to have grown over the break - the warmer
weather and sunshine don't just make the flowers grow!

Oak class are enjoying their new classroom - thanks to parents and carers who

have supported with the change. Mrs Foulds and Mrs King are very pleased!

In assembly, Mrs Lafbery-Beresford talked about World Earth Day and set each
class the challenge to have their own ‘pledge’ - something they can do for
the environment. Ask your child if they can tell you what their class is doing.
A group of Year 3/4children went to South Craven with Mrs LB to compete in a
maths challenge on Wednesday. Challenges included creating a 'counter balance'
bridge, a Maths jigsaw and a selection of word problems. We were very pleased

to finish in 3™ place! Well done to: Ayaan, Ahmed, Hammad, Disha, Hajrah,
Blake, Jack and Aamnah.

There have been lots of children up in the forest school grounds this week as
part of their science lessons on habitats and minibeasts...we have so much
activity up there and are always looking for ways to improve and preserve it.
You may remember last year that Florence won the ‘name the gritter’
competition and as a result got to choose some friends to take to City Hall for a
tour and a chat with The Lord Mayor. Mrs Kennedy and Mrs Patterson
accompanied the group on Thursday. Isabelle even got to dress as a mini-mayor!
We are very much looking forward already to September and welcoming our new
Reception children. Families - some who are already in the Steeton family and
some completely new - found out their school allocation during the holidays and
we look forward to our first meet and greet session in May.

Year 3 and 4 had an Ancient Greece workshop today - a Greek Goddess rap, Top

Trumps and Greek food were just a sample of what they experienced.

s

Huge thanks to Bridge House
who raised £50 for school
funds with their Easter raffle
- thank you so much!
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Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this week

. S.‘
Seed‘:lﬂos‘,e Oak: Adam Silver Birch:
Thes Logan
Maple: Willow: Ruby
Elizah Holly: Amelia
Fir: Dylan

Rowan: George
Ash: Felicity
Elder: Azaan

Dates for the diary... S
School Lottery

? ‘ Huge thanks to Rory and
Ford’ s grandma who donated
her School Lottery winnings
to EYFS - they bought some

new binoculars, hats and
Hot Wheels!

29/04/25- Fir class trip to Roberts Park

30/04/25 - Bradford City penalty shoot
out

1/05/25- Non uniform day - bring
chocolate
p Buy a ticket HERE:

w/C 12" May- SATS Week
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20/05/25- KSI Trip to Lister Park

SCHOOL
LOTTERY
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Tralin .=.
to teach
with us

at Steeton and Sandy Lane
Primary Schools

Our ) PGCE Primary 3-7 years
PGCE Primary 5-11 years

Scan to leave your

; : 2 '-- contact details and
Rk register your
) ':- ] interest
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@ 01535 653315 Leeds Trinity

University
O ITTenquiries@steeton.bradford.sch.uk




